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Public Hearing Report - Proposed Reclassification of Clarke Street, Blayney 

Following the public hearing on 4 April 2023 in connection with the proposed
reclassification Clake Street, Blayney from ‘Community’ to ‘Operational’ land
pursuant to Section 29 of the Local Government Act 1993, a copy of the report
into this Public Hearing can be found Council’s website under Public
Exhibition & Notices or by clicking on the following link: Public Hearing
Report - Proposed Reclassification of Clarke Street, Blayney

This report is made available to the public pursuant to Section 47(G)(3) of the
Local Government Act 1993 and is also available for inspection by the public
within the Blayney Shire Council office, 91 Adeliade Street, Blayney. 

A report regarding the proposed reclassification will now be prepared for
consideration at the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 21 May 2024. 
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